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Great Work 

We would like to say a huge 'WELL DONE' to both Year 2 
and Year 6 who have undertaken SATs tests during the 

past two weeks.  We were so proud of the excellent 
learning behaviours shown by all our children; they 

approached the tests with great determination and their 
concentration was simply fantastic!   

 

Thank you also to all the staff who helped with the Year 6 SATs breakfast club and to Maria 
Spiers, one of our governors, who did all the shopping.  

 

Year 6 Leavers' Trip 
 

We are aware that Year 6 pupils have traditionally had a 
celebratory trip at the end of their time at Sopley.   

This year, we have planned a new, exciting trip for our 
pupils.   

Year 6 children at Burley and Sopley Primary Schools will 
join together for a day of organised activities, tailored to 

their interests, at Moors Valley Country Park.   

This will be a full day and children will need a packed lunch to give them energy for all the exciting 
activities they will be involved in!   

Further details will be provided in a detailed letter in the near future, but, in the interim, please be 
advised that the trip will take place on Monday 16th July and will involve a late return to school.   

Data Protection 

You will have received an email requesting that you 'opt in' to receiving emails from the school 
after the 25th May, due to the new regulations for General Data Protection. Some of you have 

childminders who are also requesting this information. If you would like a childminder to receive 
information from the school you will need to formally request this in writing and send it to the 
school office. Until we receive your authority we will not share information with childminders. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 14th May to Fri 18th May    Year 6 SATs Week 

Fri 18th May      Royal Wedding themed mufti day. Red, white & blue. 

Mon 21st May to Fri 25th May    Vision & Value Week 

Tues 22nd May      Parents Vision & Value Session at 2pm at Sopley School 

Wed 23rd May      Parents Vision & Value Session at 6pm at Burley School 

Mon 28th May to Fri 1st June    Half Term 

Mon 4th June      Inset Day 

Mon 11th Jul      Year 6 trip to Moors Valley 

Mon 23rd Jul      Inset Day 

Tues 24th Jul to       Start of summer holidays! 

 

 
SAFEGUARDING 

 

The welfare of children is at the heart of what we do.  

We are committed to safeguarding children and have a range of policies and procedures that reflect and 
support this duty.  

Policies are available on request from the school office.   

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child, please speak to a member of school staff or, outside 
of school hours, contact Children’s Services:  

 

Hampshire 0845 6035620   

Dorset 01305 221000 


